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Alexander Sloan < retired .alex@ hotmail.com >
Monday, March 22, 2010 2:50 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir"

This is in reference to: RIN 3038-AC61. I strongly feel that the leverage in retail
forex accounts should remain at 100-to-1. A trader should have the right to
choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his/her appetite.

Thank you,
Alexander SIoan III
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